
 

 

  
FOR THE ATTENTION OF: 
Mr Musa Selimi 
President 
Kosovo University Sports Federation 
 
 
FROM: 
Oleg Matytsin, FISU President 
Eric Saintrond, FISU Secretary General/CEO 
 

 Lausanne, 1 October 2019 
Ref: SG/OM-ES-OMA/2019-70686 

 
 
Re: Appreciation letter 
 
 
Dear Mr President, 
 
 
We would like to thank you for your commitment and contribution to the development of the 
University Sports by celebrating the International Day of University Sport (IDUS) on 20 September 
2019.  
 
FISU wants to involve university sports people and member organisations in IDUS activities but 
also to promote FISU’s university sport mission and is proud to celebrate this really special day 
together with its members every year.  
Every nation has a different idea of how best to celebrate IDUS 2019 and FISU very much 
welcomes this.   
 
The celebration of the International Day of University Sport in Kosovo was a good example of an 
active FISU member. Through the different IDUS activities organised, the Kosovo University 
Sports Federation contributed the best possible way to University Sports development and sets 
an excellent example for other members. 
 
Please pass on our personal thanks to all collaborators that were involved in the IDUS 
celebrations in Kosovo. We are looking forward to cooperating closely with you in the future.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Oleg MATYTSIN 
FISU President 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               Eric SAINTROND  
               FISU Secretary General /CEO 

 
 


